

## New Brunswick Scottish Cultural Association Inc.

IN UMBRA CARDUI VIOLAE VALESCANT

"In the thistle's shadow, violets grow stronger."

## **President's Initiative**

## Members of the NBSCA:

This is just a short memo to advise all that Robbie Burns Celebrations are being held all over the Province this week. Please attend one near you, and enjoy celebrating the life and legacy of Robbie Burns. This message is late getting out as I have been very busy in the past month. I apologize for the lateness of this memo.

Yours in everything Scottish,

Llewellyn Smith President & CEO

**New Brunswick Scottish Cultural Association**